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Subject:  Rally Sport Ontario Director 

 

Issue Date: October 03, 2024 

 
Warren Haywood has served on the CARS board as region Director for Ontario 
for the past 4 years. CARS would like to thank Warren for his insight and 
dedication to the sport. It is greatly appreciated.  
 
Warren has vacated the position, and the CARS Board has adopted the 
recommendation of RSO by inviting David Cotie into the role of the Rally Sport 
Ontario Region Director for the remainder of the 2024 year.  
  
Please help us welcome David Cotie into this important role in CARS. David may 
be reached at rsontario@carsrally.ca 
 
David will be well known by many in the rally community, recently as Assistant 
Clerk of the Course of the Lincoln Electric Rally of the Tall Pines, and previously 
as a rally sprint competitor. 
 
We look forward to working with David and to benefiting from his valuable 
experience and insights.  
 
Thank you 
 
Debbie Dyer 
CARS Office Manager 


